
PUBLIC RIGHT OF WAY
Coronavirus (COVID-19)

The Public Rights of Way Network is open and available 
but please use it responsibly and considerately 

Some paths pass through private gardens, 
working farms and close to people’s homes
Please keep to the Public Right of Way and

 DO NOT approach buildings or animals. 

In line with Defra and Public Health England advice: 

Maintain social distancing requirements
Ensure you keep at least 2 metres away from people 

who are not from your household 

Hand wash/sanitise after touching any shared 
surfaces, e.g stiles/gates 

Keep dogs on a lead around livestock 
and away from other people/dogs 

Leave gates as you �nd them.  

Ensure you follow government guidance 

Wash your hands as soon as you get home. 

You should not travel to use a Public Right of Way.  
Only use those that are immediately local to you and within 

walking distance from your home.  

Thank you 
www.shropshiresgreatoutdoors.co.uk/coronavirus


